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Statement from Chancellor Dubois 
December 10, 2019 
 
Good afternoon, colleagues: 
 
I am writing to give you an update on the One IT Project. 
 
I have personally read through the second round of feedback to the Berry Dunn 
recommendations. We received many thoughtful and helpful comments as well as some that 
suggested fundamental misunderstandings about what is intended. There were also a few issues 
raised that have warranted a further review of and adjustments to the recommendations. I have 
asked Mike Carlin to work with Berry Dunn to get this done in a timely manner. After ITS and 
Berry Dunn complete the review and make the necessary adjustments to the recommendations, I 
will issue my final decision. 
 
You can expect to see something early in the week of January 13, 2020. I hope at that time to 
clarify some of the areas where the changes being suggested are not as draconian as some might 
believe. 
 
Thank you for remaining engaged in this process.  
 
Cordially,  

 
Philip L. Dubois 
Chancellor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


